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Southold, NY 
Yard Sale to Benefit Southold Historical Museum 
 
Get ready to hunt for treasures!  Southold Historical Museum has scheduled its Annual Yard 
Sale on Saturday, June 11 and Sunday, June 12.  Yard sale regulars know that this sale is not to 
be missed. Whether you’re searching for specific pieces or just hoping to discover unexpected 
treasures, you never know what you might find at our annual yard sale.  This year, the 
committee decided to extend the yard sale to a second day.  If you can’t check it out on 
Saturday, there will be an opportunity to stop by on Sunday as well. 
 
The yard sale will take place on the porch and lawn of Southold Historical Museum’s Prince 
Building at 54325 Main Rd. in Southold and begin on Saturday, June 11 and Sunday, June 12 at 
8:30am.  No early birds please.  Cash only.  Kindly bring a reusable bag to bring home your 
finds. 
 
All proceeds benefit the mission of Southold Historical Museum to promote interest in and 
education about the history of Southold and to bring together those persons who desire to 
discover, acquire, preserve, maintain, and exhibit historic sites, buildings, and relics. 
 
For more information on any other museum programs, please call 631.765.5500 or visit 
www.southoldhistorical.org. 
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